
 
From: Russell, James <  
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 8:17 AM 
To: Tech Forum <techforum@bpa.gov> 
Cc: Subject: [EXTERNAL] Post-2028 October 12th workshop (TRM vs Buy & Meld) 
 
At the October 12th workshop after Daniel Fisher gave his presentation I verbally requested BPA to 
calculate cost shifts between customers under each CHWM reset scenario and across different levels of 
augmentation.  There could be substantial cost shifts among those customers below their CHWM and 
those above under a reset of CHWM.  I reiterate that request here and request deltas be compared to 
“status Quo” CHWM and current rates (I.e. PF Tier 1 around $35/MWh and Tier 2 around 
$60/MWh).  Cost shift could be exacerbated even worst by rate design changes (i.e. those growing 
utilities that are paying high Demand charges due to peak load growth being shifted to below CHWM 
utilities).  Thank you for consideration of this request. 
 

Jim Russell 
Tacoma Power 
Manager Power & Tx Contracts 
Cell: 360-561-3640 
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